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Laura Rotolo

From: Laura Rotolo

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 3:51 PM

To: 'brouleau@fitchburgpolice.com'

Cc: Nancy Murray (nmurray@aclum.org)

Subject: Follow-up on response

Dear Officer Rouleau,  

 

Thank you for your response of March 29, 2013, to our 3/28/13 request via email. I have some follow-up questions.  

 

1. I understand that case # 1996-28853 was deemed in the past to be CORI information.  However, the public 

record laws require that any protected information be segregated from other portions of the document that can 

be released. Is it your position that all of the records, and all of the portions of the records relating to the events 

of January 31, 1996 are covered by CORI?  

2. I understand that you are not aware of any records from 1999 relating to SWAT. Is that because they were 

destroyed? Did you conduct a search of the files?  

 

3. I understand that Operation Red Wolf was a federal operation. Was there any involvement by the Fitchburg 

police? 

 

Thank you very much for your continued cooperation.  

 

Best, 

 

Laura Rótolo 

Staff Counsel 

ACLU of Massachusetts 

211 Congress Street 

Boston, MA 02110 

(617) 482-3170 

lrotolo@aclum.org  

 


